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MIDCOAST COMMUNITY COUNCIL
MINUTES OF APRIL 22, 1992 MEETING

ATTENDANCE Ayers, Bledsoe, Brown, Dove, Marsh, Meyer

APPROVAL OF MINUTES

Minutes of April 8, 1992 meeting not yet available
for approval.

PUBLIC COMMENT

Princeton Citizen's Advisory Committee announced
Beach Clean-Up Day; Location of Democratic Party caucuses
announced; Request for information on CalTrans plans for bike
lanes; Farallone View PTA representative requested help for the
Emergency Response Center.

CANDIDATES' FORUM

Meyers reported on behalf of Meyers and Brown who
planned forum for Board of Supervisors Candidates forum slated
for May 6th. Suggestions were made re: questions to be asked of
candidates.

M/S/P Approved 6-0 expenditure of no more than
$75 for Candidates' forum.

M/S/P Approved 6-0 the questions to be asked, the
structure of the forum and Meyer as moderator.

SUBCOMMITTEE REPORTS

Finance Subcommittee

Marsh reported on Bernadette McAllister's offer to
help with fund-raising. She has declined to help on anything but
specific fund-raising events; anything else not cost-effective
for her and her partner. Marsh and Bledsoe met with Supervisor
Griffin - strategy is now to resubmit MCC budget as part of
County 1992-93 budget review process.




Earth Day Liaison

Bledsoe scheduled MCC members' attendance at table,
Ayers suggested selling "at cost" herbs at table as fund-raiser.

Facilities Subcommittee

Meyers reported that we have the County Public
Works Yard reserved for MCC meetings during the summer.

Orvall & Cypress Streets Opening

Robert Sans, Director of Public Works explained his
recommendation to the Board of Supervisors that the two streets
be re-opened. MCC entertained comments from the public and asked
questions of Mr. Sans.

M/S/P MCC to recommend that the County not
re-open Orval and Cypress Streets to general traffic, but to
pursue safety access only; and for plan to manage speed on
Los Banos Avenue to be developed. Brown to communicate to Board
of Supervisors.

San Mateo County Plan

An educational session followed with George
Bergman, County Planner to explain the Local Coastal Program and
to answer questions.



